
Pre-School Orientation 2022-23 

To introduce the parents to the education and the value system of JKPS, a pre-school orientation 

programme was organized in the school auditorium on 29 March 2022. The program began with a 

divine Shabad. Thereafter, the school principal, Ms. Asha Saran Srivastava addressed the august 

gathering, and an exuberant welcome was extended to all the new members of the JKPS family. She 

emphasized effective communication between the parents and the facilitators. The objective of this 

orientation session was to create the foundation for a positive relationship between the parents and the 

school.  

Ms. Neeru Aneja,  the counsellor from  Mata Jai Kaur Public School guided and counselled parents 

regarding the does and don’ts of parenting.  She emphasized on effective communication with children 

and spending quality time with them. Ms. Neeru also said that a happy child reflects good parenting. 

Ms. Subha Chandrashekhar, Founder- Director at ANUGRAHAM – Acceptance, Empathy, and 

Inclusion- guided the new parents to be instrumental in the growth of their children. She said that school 

is the second home of a child, and the child should learn to share be it the belongings or the teacher’s 

attention. She further added that the parents and the school have one common goal and that is the holistic 

development of the children. 

The school council members highlighted the achievements and accolades won by the school in the past 

year. The young cherubs of JKPS took us down the memory lane of the co-curricular activities and their 

kindergarten journey from 2021 to 2022. Students of JKPS performed on the beats of tabla and danced 

to the tunes of melodious songs that mesmerized the gathering. The audience gave a standing ovation 

to Raag Mala, a program that was an amalgamation of music and dance presented by the budding 

musicians and dancers of JKPS.  

The facilitators of preschool were introduced to the parents. The Headmistress Ms. Shikha Dhameja in 

her address to the parents talked about the unique & continuous efforts being made by the school to 

make the teaching-learning process interesting and innovative. The session ended with the vote of 

thanks proposed by the headmistress. 

      



              


